
Guthrie School
PO Box 299, Lancaster

Park, AB

T0A 2H0 Phone: (780)
973-3111

Principal: J. Wiks Vice-Principal: E. Murphy

Dear Families,

The Dandelion Club is returning to Guthrie! TheDandelion Club is a wonderful

opportunity for our students to connect with one another and relate and understand each

other's own experiences. The Dandelion Club is for students in grades 3-6 whose parents

are absent due to course, exercise, or deployment. The purpose of this club is to provide

support and a sense of community for these students whomay be facing unique

challenges. Each week, wewill focus on a variety of themes and students will have the

opportunity to spend timewith other students who are facing similar situations. The

Dandelion Clubwill run for 7 sessions after school onMondays from 3:00 pm to 4:00 pm.

The first meeting will be onMonday, December 9th and the last on February 10th. Please

note there is no Dandelion Club onMonday, December 23rd or January 6th. If your child

is interested in joining the Dandelion Club, please fill out the permission slip and return it

to the school office byDecember 3rd.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out tome.

Warm regards,

Jaclyn Burrell

LSL/Counsellor

My child, would like to participate in the after-school club on

Monday, December 9th, 16th, January 13th, 20th, 27th, February 3rd, 10th from 3:00 pm

to 4:00 pm.

Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________


